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To: Dr. Brian Plastow, Scottish Biometrics Commissioner  

Dear Brian, 

A short note to say thank you - and very well done - for organising the conference in Edinburgh on 

the 19th June. It was an outstanding event, with great speakers and full of thought-provoking 

content. It’s not lost on me how much effort needs to be invested into making these events 

successful; so, congratulations to you, your team and your partners in the SPA for hosting such a 

professional conference. 

Yours sincerely, 

Tony Eastaugh CBE 

Biometrics and Surveillance Camera Commissioner 

Email: enquiries@obscc.org.uk 
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